
 

Reaching our potential together in Christ.  
Educate 

Love Inspire 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

On Thursday morning we have an opportunity to take the children from Classes 3, 4 and 5 to 
Accrington Stanley’s Ground to meet the players, watch them train, play a bit of football on the 
pitch with them and also to have a guided tour of the ground. As well as that, each child in school 
will be given the opportunity for a discounted ticket for Saturday’s home game against Wimbledon. 
(3pm KO – ticket details to follow later.) 

 
We will be leaving school at 10.00am and returning in time for lunch. Children will wear their PE Kits 

and a coat providing the weather is suitable. If children wanted to bring an autograph book or 
something that they wanted signing then that is fine, we are hopeful that there will be 

opportunities for this.  
 

The club have though asked that they can take pictures of the children with the players, and they 
may even make a short video. If you don’t want your child photographed or filmed then please make 
sure you advise us on the slip below. 

 
Also this week, we have a farm in school on Tuesday and some multi-cultural activities on Thursday 

too.  Please fill in the slip below to give your consent for the visit to Accrington Stanley and send it 
in to school by Wednesday morning. 

 
Mr Caton 

 

 

I give consent for my child ______________   from Class ______to go to Accrington 

Stanley on Thursday ____________. 

 

I don’t want my child to take part in activities that may possibly be photographed or filmed 

by the school and Accrington Stanley Community Trust. ______. 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________ dated __________ 
 

St. Mary Magdalen’s CE Primary School, Devonshire Street, Accrington, Lancashire. BB5 1DW 

Phone: 01254 232329 - Mobile: 07586 434823 - Fax: 01254 398502 

Email: head@st-marymagdalens.lancs.sch.uk - Web: www.st-marymagdalens.lancs.sch.uk 


